
Town of Lamont
COVID-19 Update

Write an intriguing summary of what your
company does.

The Government of Alberta announced yesterday that our Province will
be moving into Phase 2 of the Relaunch Strategy (with a few Phase 3
integrations) on Friday, June 12th, 2020.
 
Council and staff share the relief and excitement felt by our Community
and we know that you are eagerly awaiting re-opening of more
amenities, and resuming activities that you have been missing. 
 
Town Staff are working to meet the required regulations to re-open
safely and with the appropriate equipment, protection, and knowledge
to ensure that our Community stays healthy and strong.
 
We thank you for your patience and continued cooperation, and we
invite you to continue to check our social media accounts and website
for announcements and updates pertaining to this next phase of
relaunch.
 
For more information on Phase 2 of the Alberta Relaunch Strategy,
please visit www.alberta.ca/covid19
 
 


